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Fore a Good Cause 

Thank you to the 74 golfers  

who braced a little bit of rain and  

a cool day at the Cloverdale Links 

Golf Classic on June 11th.   

In the end, $7,415 was raised for 

the highest priority  

needs at WDMH. 

Vital Equipment  

Through donations from generous donors, several new pieces of equipment 

have been purchased for WDMH’s Continuing Care Unit.  We are pleased to 

tell you about two new blood pressure monitors. 

“The vital sign machines are up and running,” notes Sean Burnett, Team 

Leader. “One is mounted in Room 419 which is a real time saver. We use 

this room mainly to isolate patients so having the machine in the room means 

it doesn’t have to be cleaned each time as it isn't being shared.”  The other 

machine is mounted on a new, easy to push portable cart. 

Many people are surprised to learn that the provincial government does not fund equipment for hospitals.  

That’s where the WDMH Foundation and our generous donors come in. Thanks for your support! 

The 2015 Stormont, Dundas & Glengarry International Plowing 

Match (IPM) did much more than just showcase our local  

farming community. It also supported local charities –  

including the WDMH Foundation.   

At a recent volunteer appreciation event in Finch, IPM  

Chairman Jim Brownell announced that the WDMH Foundation 

was the beneficiary of a $100,000 gift from the IPM Legacy 

Fund. Thank you! 

Giving Back 

On June 8th, the Foundation was 

pleased to be one of 23 local  

charities to benefit from this annual 

men’s night out. Once again, 

Shroomfest is making an incredible 

difference in our community.  

$40,600 was distributed and 

$3,000 was donated to the  

Foundation.  



 Our Report to the Community is hot off 

the presses. For a copy, contact the 

Foundation office or visit our website at 

www.wdmh.on.ca/foundation.  

Contact Us 

 613-774-2422 ext. 6169 

 kcasselman@wdmh.on.ca 

 www.wdmh.on.ca/foundation 

Thank you as well to our Platinum Heel ‘n Wheel for Local Cancer 

Care sponsors: 

It’s Back -  

and this could be your year to win!  

This year’s Dream Vacation Tickets have arrived!  Approximately 1200 tickets were printed. Winners will receive 

a voucher for the value of the suggested prize and may redeem it for any trip available at Winchester Travel.  

Early Bird Bonus     Dec 15, 2016           $350 
Draw 1                       Jan 26, 2017             $1500    Las Vegas 
Draw 2                 Feb 2, 2017                 $2000    Cancun 
Draw 3                     Feb 9, 2017                 $2500    Caribbean Cruise 
Draw 4                        Feb 16, 2017               $1500    New York City 
Draw 5                          Feb 23, 2017               $2500    Barbados 

Tickets are $50 each and are available at the WDMH Foundation Office. We accept cash and cheques for the 

tickets. Please make cheques payable to the Winchester Downtown Revitalisation Committee or WDRC.  


